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As Britain's trusted workplace experts, Acas is here to provide impartial employment relations and HR advice to employees, workers,

people managers and business owners.

This includes advice relating to changes to employment law.

It is too early to know timescales of proposed legislative change at this point. But we would encourage you to visit our site frequently

for updates.

If you're an employer or manager, you can sign up for the Acas e-newsletter to:

stay up to date with our latest advice

receive information about related training, conferences or events

Sign up for the Acas e-newsletter
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